
Join Mount Vernon District Supervisor Dan Storck,  
Board of Supervisors Chairman Jeff McKay,  

the Park Authority Board and members of the community  
to celebrate the official opening of 

North Hill Park
Saturday, September 16, 2023 • 9 a.m.

7230 Nightingale Hill Lane • Alexandria, VA 22306
The ribbon cutting will be held at the pavilion located  

a short walk up the trail from the park parking lot.
Walking and biking to the event is encouraged when possible.

Limited parking is available in the park parking lot,  
and along Nightingale Hill Lane behind the Residences at North Hill development.
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For more information or questions,  
please call 703-324-8662 or email Parkmail@fairfaxcounty.gov


